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I object to the construction of the Western Harbour Tunnel 
My concerns relate to the inevitable spillage of contaminated material causing environmental 
damage to Sydney Harbour 
And to disruption and noise disturbance with vibrations and inevitable cracking of dwellings 
along the tunnel route plus heavy vehicle movements to be experienced for years 
A major concern is regarding air pollution from UNFILTERED STACKS to be built beside the 
Rozelle rail yards which is unconscionable 
If construction of this tunnel is inevitable then I would add that lack of incorporation of public 
transport in the project is short-sighted 


